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Tuesday 28th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you already know, Year 1 are busy preparing for their Christmas performance.  

 

Your child has the part of a ‘child’. Please can you ensure your child has the appropriate clothing 

for the performance detailed below.  

 

 

 

Please can your child wear pyjamas  

Optional: dressing gown, slippers 

 

 

 

Please can these items of clothing be prepared for Friday 8th December 2023 and be brought into 

school in a labelled carrier bag for the Year 1 team to check 

 

 

 

If you have any queries or questions about the costume, please speak to one of the Year 1 team. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Johnson   Mrs Balaam   Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher  Year 1 Teacher  Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 
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